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March 21, 2012

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Gerry Kluwak, Andrew Healy, David McFarlane, Chip Kittredge, Justin Metz, Ted Tichinoff, Boyd Matchett,  
Regrets: Pete Calverley, Will Goodman
Absent: 
1. Approval of the agenda. It was moved by Gerry Kluwak and seconded by Chip Kittredge,  to approve the agenda.  Carried.
2. Adoption of minutes of Jan. 11 meeting.   

It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Chip Kittredge to adopt the minutes of the Jan. 11 meeting.  Carried.  
3. Business arising from the minutes:  
· Events committee report: The sub-committee will bring a plan for a special event day forward to the next meeting.
4. Committee Reports
· Archives: 

· Communications:  May 1 is the deadline for Summer Times submissions.
· Finance: David McFarlane presented a 2012 draft budget.  After considerable discussion it was moved by Andrew Healy and seconded by Ted Tichinoff to approve the draft budget with alterations as suggested by board members.  Carried. 
· Fish and wildlife: A loon platform nesting program will be intitiated this summer with a notice to members in the Summer Times.
· Member services: A call for nominations to the TLA Board of Directors will go out shortly.  Board members are encouraged to solicit good people to join us.
· Natural resources: The Temagami Land Use Plan will be updated shortly.  We will have an  opportunity to submit input  Chip will lead the way with this.
· Planning: We did submit a response to the Municipal Waste Management draft Plan recently.
· Protection of Persons and Property:  Most property checks were not done this month due to ice conditions.  A report will be done for members to see in the Times.
· Taxes and Municipal Issues: Nothing further has been done by the Municipality re: the LATEMPRA fireboat initiative.  MPAC will produce new property assessments in the new year.  It was not believed that any action at this time is warranted as the Municipal Council had met with MPAC representatives last fall.
· Water Quality: Seven applicants have sent resumes and will be interviewed by Andrew and Ted over the next 10 days.  The successful applicants will complete final reports that originally would have been done, and invoiced, by our  consultant.
5. New Business:   It was moved by Andrew Healy and seconded by Boyd Matchett to make a $200 contribution to the Birch Bark Canoe project on Bear Island.  Carried.
Peter Healy and Andrew Healy were asked to leave the meeting. David McFarlane recommended to the board that the board grant a bonus to Peter Healy of $1,500 for his work over the past year. The board members unanimously accepted the recommendation. A motion was made by David McFarlane and seconded by Chip Kittredge and the motion was unanimously passed. All board members expressed their gratitude and appreciation for Peter’s commitment to the TLA and for his dedicated management of the Association over the past year in his capacity as secretary treasurer.
6. Motion to adjourn:   It moved by Gerry Kluwak and seconded by Chip Kittredge to adjourn the meeting at 7:45. Carried.
Next meeting date is Wed. April 18, 2012, 6:30 PM  
